
 
July      09, 2014

Daily Commercial
ATTN:  Legal Advertising
PO Drawer 7
PO Drawer 7
Leesburg, FL 34748

Subject: Publication of Attached Legal Notice(s) for Lake County(ies)

Dear Sir/Madam

Enclosed you will find legal notice(s) to be published in your legal notice section.  The notice(s) 
should be published one time only and as soon as possible.

Upon publication, please provide a notarized copy of the published notice to me.

If you have any questions regarding this legal notice or payment of this legal notice, please 
contact me immediately at (386) 329-4563.

Sincerely,

Lori Dennard, Regulatory Support Specialist I
Bureau of Regulatory Support

Account # 01-81-11-8300-4901-04900

Enclosures: Legal Notice(s)
                  
cc: Permit  Application File
        



BILL TO ACCOUNT #01-81-11-8300-4901-04900 
(DO NOT PRINT ACCOUNT NUMBER)

The St. Johns River Water Management District (District) gives notice of receipt of the following
 permit application(s):

Environmental Resource Permit Applications
 
Lake County Public Works, 437 W Ardice Ave, Eustis, FL 32726-6573 application #IND-069-
138708-1. The project is located in Lake County, Section: Township: 22 South, and includes 
9.39 acres. The Environmental Resource Permit application is for construction of a stormwater 
management system to serve a project known as Johns Lake Road.    
 

 
The file(s) containing the permit application(s) are available for inspection Monday through 
Friday, except for District holidays, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. at the District's Headquarters, 4049 Reid St.,
Palatka, FL 32177-2529. You may also view files at one of the District's Service Centers, but 
you should call Service Center staff in advance to make sure that the files are at a specific 
Service Center. Additionally, most permit application file documents can be viewed online at 
floridaswater.com/permitting/index.html.

The decision on permit applications will be made at the District's Service Center where the 
application is processed (if the application is approved) or by the Governing Board (if the 
application is recommended for denial).

You are advised to notify the District within 14 days of this notice if you have questions, 
objections, comments, or information regarding the activity proposed in the permit application. 
Please direct your correspondence to Bureau Chief, Bureau of Regulatory Support, P.O. Box 
1429, Palatka, FL 32178-1429, or by e-mail at applicationsupport@sjrwmd.com , and include 
either the Permit Application number or the Project Name. If you make a written request to the 
District for additional information regarding a specific permit application, you will be furnished 
with the information available at that time. Please note that filing a written objection does not 
entitle you to a Chapter 120, Florida Statutes, administrative hearing.

Notice of District Decision or Intended District Decision will be provided to persons who have 
requested individual notice. A request for individual Notice of District Decision or Intended 
District Decision on the application must be received by the District's Bureau Chief, Bureau of 
Regulatory Support prior to the date such Notice is generated.

Margaret Daniels, Bureau Chief
Bureau of Regulatory Support
St. Johns River Water Management District
4049 Reid Street
Palatka, FL 32177-2529
(386) 329-4570

http://www.floridaswater.com/permitting/index.html

